
Livingston County Board of Commissioners, 

The Livingston County Human Services Collaborative Body (HSCB) is recommending a new 
member for the HSCB - Andrew Hickok from Michigan Medicine. 

Per the HSCB Bylaws, the Nominating Committee is a committee formed to review nominations 
for officers and members of the Executive Committee and HSCB general membership. The 
committee will be composed of four volunteer members of the HSCB. The chair of the 
Nominating Committee is selected by its members. Open seats are posted via Livingston County 
Google Group and a notice is sent electronically to the HSCB email group. 

The Nominating Committee submitted Andrew Hickok to the HSCB Executive Committee for 
review and approval. The HSCB Executive Committee voted on December 20, 2022 to approve 
the membership recommendation which was then approved by the full HSCB on Wednesday, 
January 25, 2023.   

The HSCB asks that you accept and approve this new member which has been vetted through 
the internal process outlined in the Bylaws of the Livingston County Human Services 
Collaborative Body.  

 

HSCB Membership Nomination:  

Non-/For Profit Andrew Hickok New (term ends 9/30/2023) 

    


